
 

Preliminary Preferred Design for Lester Road
Meandering Brook Drive to Bank Street Sector 

The recommended Preliminary Preferred Design for the Meandering Brook 
Drive to Bank Street is to utilize the established ROW (Alternative 1). This 
alternative is illustrated below in a representative cross-section. The defining 
characteristics of the alternative are outlined below. 

• Aligns the northern portion of the transportation facility in an alignment that is 
consistent with the righ-of-way widenings that have been taken from 
developing properties 

• Requires an approximately 2m widening from the vacant development block 
located at the northeast corner of the intersection of Lester Road and Bank 
Street 

• Requires an additional right-of-way widening from the NCC Greenbelt along 
the south side of the corridor and displaces wetland areas 

• Requires a guardrail along rural residences on the south side of Lester Road, 
to minimize the required cross-section and avoid impacts on front yard area 
and potential on-site water and wasterwater systems 
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